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I strongly oppose getting rid of Oregon’s universal vote by mail processes. Due to the 

complexity of informed voting it takes a while to read through and understand the 

Voter’s Pamphlet to make decisions on the candidates and issues. Being able to vote 

by mail allows me to take the time needed. 


